
March meeting

We hope to see you there! 

SEPAC Parents and OPS Administrators 
When: March 26 7:00 PM 

Where: OPS Library   
Topic: Communication

Please join us for an upcoming 

 

The Oradell SEPAC and OPS Department of Special 

Education are working together to increase 

communication between the school and our families. 

 Please come join in the discussion. We will share the 

results from our 2019 Communication Survey you received 

via email. Please be sure to share your thoughts by filling 

out the survey by Monday, March 18!  

 

Light refreshments will be served.    

Please visit 

http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac 

to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC.  

http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac

